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Dear Parent / Carer,  
  
YEAR 8 PARIS TRIP 10th- 14th June 2024  
  
In case you are not already aware, your child has been awarded a place on the Year 8 trip to Paris in June 
2024, subject to continued good standards of conduct and work in school. Please can I remind you that in 
order to confirm acceptance of this place, you will need to pay the non-refundable £50 deposit via 
Parentpay by 12 noon on Friday 22nd September. If the deposit has not been paid by this time, we reserve 
the right to offer the place to another student.   
  
We will suggest an instalment plan to pay the remaining £550 should you prefer not to pay the sum outright. 
Further details will follow soon.  
  
If your child has changed their mind about going altogether, please can you let us know immediately so a 
reserve can be offered the place, and we can collect the deposit from their parents.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Mrs A Feenan    

  
Trip Leader, Languages Department  
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